
	

Page 1 of 1 

Tel: 604-273-5722  |  Fax: 604-273-5762  |  Toll Free: 1-866-273-5766  |  Toll Free Fax: 1-866-273-5762 
105 - 21900 Westminster Hwy., Richmond, BC V6V 0A8  
info@apbc.ca  |  www.apbc.ca 
  
October 16, 2018 
 
 
Dear Members; 
 
Please see information below on the CUPE National governance survey. 
 
Re: National Governance Survey 
 
Our National President, Mark Hancock, has requested CUPE BC to send a reminder to Locals and District Councils 
to take some time and participate in the Governance Survey. 
 
At CUPE’s 2017 National Convention, delegates adopted a resolution to create a task force to “conduct a 
comprehensive review of the governance and structure of our National Union.” The task force, confirmed in March 
this year, is seeking thoughts and ideas from CUPE members, locals and other chartered bodies on how the union 
can improve its governance. The National President and Secretary Treasurer also made presentations at a number 
of Division conventions this year including at our CUPE BC convention in April. 
 
To participate, visit, surveys.cupe.ca where you can download a discussion guide and a survey. We hope you can 
make time to discuss this at your local meetings and complete the survey by November 15th. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important request that will greatly assist our National Union. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Trevor Davies 
Secretary-Treasurer 
CUPE BC Division 
 
410-6222 Willingdon Avenue 
Burnaby BC V5H 0G3  
604-291-9119 ext. 104 
cupe.bc.ca 
 
Headquartered on the unceded territory of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Skwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish), Tsleil-Waututh and Qayqayt First 
Nations. 

This e-mail is intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt 
from disclosure under applicable law. Any other distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, 
please notify the sender immediately and return this e-mail to the sender. 

CUPE BC is committed to reducing the use of paper. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Provincial Executive Committee 
CUPE Local 873 
 
/sd/MoveUp 


